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Parkview Manors Father’s Day BBQ 

Thank you to the wonderful kitchen staff 
for our fabulous barbequed ribs (on the 

bone) as requested by the residents. 
Delicious potato and macaroni salad 
with Watermelon and ice cream for 

dessert. It was chilly but all had a grand 
time! 

 

 
 

Happy 154th Birthday Canada!  
Our residents will be celebrating 

Canada Day on Friday July 1st with a 
beach themed social! 
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Mary, Mary, quite contrary how 
does your garden grow?!  
 

 

 
Thank you, to Bep for looking after 
our vegetable beds. We are going 
to be enjoying; lettuce, peas, 
cucumbers, radishes, carrots, 
tomatoes and much more.  
 

 
Peter rabbit came to visit us! 

 

 
 
Parkview Residents and Staff 
would like to extend a warm 
welcome to Brianna Greer. 
Brianna will be taking over for 
Erin Hill-Thompson as Program 
Manager towards the end of 
July.  Should you have any 
recreation related questions 
please ask Activity Aide Alyssa 
in the interim. 
We are excited to see the new 
ideas and events Brianna brings 
to our already wonderful home! 
 
 

 
New Residents  
Donald and Murrary! We look 
forwad to getting to know you 
better.  We hope that Parkview will 
begin to feel like your home away 
from home. 

July 2022 



 

July Birthdays 

 
 

July 15th Dawn 
July 25th Shirley 

 
 

Friendly reminders 
 

 
 

We ask that visitors please refrain 
from smoking on Parkview Manor 
Property. Or if you wish to smoke 

please smoke in your vehicle. 
Remember to practice good hand 
hygiene and change your mask 

after your cigarette.  
 

 
Special Days in July 

 
Tuesday July 5th   
2pm Music with PJ Mack on the 
Porch 
 
Tuesday July 12th  
10:30am Music with David 
Hiscox 
 
Tuesday July 19th  
1pm Bus trip location to be 
announced 
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Communal dining 

Communal dining is an important 
part of many homes’ social 
environment. 
All long-term care homes may 
provide communal dining with the 
following precautions: 
• When not eating or drinking, 
residents should be encouraged to 
wear a mask where possible or 
tolerated. (residents voted not to) 
• Caregivers and general 
visitors may accompany a 
resident for meals to assist them 
with eating; however, caregivers 
or general visitors must remain 
masked at all times and not join in 
the meal this includes outdoor 
functions at Parkview 
• Frequent hand hygiene of 
residents and staff, general 
visitors, caregivers. 
 
Contacts 
 
Christi Broderick –Executive Director 
CBroderick@Southbidgecare.ca  
 
Kim Blackmore -Director of Care 
KBlackmore@southbridgecare.ca 
 
Candice Warren – Dietary & Environmental Manager 
CWarren@southbridgecare.ca 
 
Elaine Frook- Office Manager 
EFrook@southbridgecare.ca 
 
Sarah Henry – RAI Coordinator  
Sarah.Henry@southbridgecare.ca 
 
Brianna Greer – Program Manger  
 

 

 
 
Once again I would like to express my 
appreciation and gratitude for the Residents, 
staff and family members of Parkview Manor. 
Parkview is a special place that truly feels like 
a home. I am very thankful that I was able to 
end my Long Term Care career at Parkview 
Manor.  
I look forward to continuing to serve others in 
the community of Markdale and Southern Grey 
County in a new role close to home. 
All the best, Erin Hill-Thompson 
 
Summer Clothing and Footwear! 
 
Now that the hotter weather is here 
please check with the nursing and 
PSWs on your next visit to 
Parkview Manor that your loved 
one has properly fitting foot wear 
not backless shoes or slippers. We 
are focusing on fall prevention and 
Physiotherapy services with our 
new Physiotherapist Amir! 
We also want to make sure that 
our residents have temperature 
appropriate clothing for the warmer 
weather. Please do not hesitate to 
call regarding sizing.  
 
Until August take care and be well. 
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